
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING: 23 MAY 2011 

IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 

(BE11/0148) Program 2.1:   Refugee and Humanitarian Assistance 

Senator Barnett (L&CA 108) asked: 

In relation to PNG, when was the draft MOU prepared?   

Answer: 

A draft Memorandum of Understanding was prepared for a visit by the Parliamentary 
Secretary for Pacific Islands Affairs, the Hon. Richard Marles MP, on 3 May 2011. 


